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In addition to unrestricted and general endowment 
estate and deferred gifts, some generous donors 
have supported the following:

•	 Scholarships
•	 Study-Service Term (SST) endowment
•	 Academic department program support
•	 Academic department chairs

“I will forever be grateful for 
Goshen College donors who helped 

me in my time of need. My goal is 
to make an impact in the lives of 

others and give back to help other 
students get an education like 

what you have done for me. Thank 
you for believing in me.”

- VINCENT KIBUNJA



Connecting  
to the Future

Heritage Circle 
Membership

The Heritage Circle consists of all persons who 
have named Goshen College in a deferred gift 
plan of any type. These include, but are not 
limited to:

•	 your Last Will and Testament

•	 a gift annuity

•	 a charitable trust

•	 a life insurance policy 

•	 naming Goshen College as a beneficiary  
of some of your retirement plan assets

Members of the Heritage Circle receive 
satisfaction in knowing that they play a 
significant role in the future of Goshen College.

Heritage Circle members receive publications 
and reports from the college, and are listed each 
year in the Annual Report in a special section.

It is my privilege to invite you to the Heritage 
Circle, a special group of alumni and friends 
that are providing for the future of Goshen 
College through the generosity of estate gifts.

Heritage Circle members are committed, not 
only to the college’s current needs, but also to 
preserving the mission and vision of the college 
for future generations, to cultivate joy, growth 
and purpose, preparing students to thrive in 
life, leadership and service. Including Goshen 
College in your estate plans will create student 
success for first generation college students, 
provide a global view through international 
education, and allow a diversity of experiences 
to participate in and understand the many 
faces of God’s Kingdom.

It would be a pleasure to welcome you as a 
member of the Heritage Circle.

Thank you,

Rebecca Stoltzfus ’83 
President


